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“The eased restrictions are great for businesses, but we also don’t 
want to see another COVID spike, it could swing back the other 
way, so we’re going to stay the course. Our front dining room still 
has tables six feet apart. If people are more comfortable, they can 
join us back in Blue at Red Gravy, our new rear cocktail lounge 
which has more intimate seating. And those not ready to dine-in 
at all can still enjoy our front patio. We messaged that through 
Culinary Distancing COS and the responses were consistent 
gratitude; people loved that we cared about being safe. Having 
that forum gave us an ability to walk into a room with people that 
already get it — we didn’t have to pitch it. Having the group was 
critical.” -Eric Brenner, Red Gravy owner and executive chef 


